
Browning High School  
October Board Report 

2021 
We’re Back! 

 
 
Goal- 

• Board Presentations 
• Student Strengths 
• Transition to Subs 
• Community Interaction 

 
Total Enrollment-502 
9th 133 
10th 140 
11th 112 
12th 117 
Attendance-68% 
9th 67% 

10th 72% 
11th 66% 
12th 66% 
Home Visits-30 
 
Transfer In:6 
Transfer Out:4 
Drop:3 
Transcripts:20 
Perfect Attendance:6 
Near Perfect:16 
Great Attendance:14 
Referrals:28

 
 
 

Learning Center 

Yay for more substitute teachers! We have transitioned classrooms with subs back into their 
classroom as needed. We utilize the Learning Center for emergency situations now. 

 
 

Writing Assessment 
The writing assessment has been given in all ELA classes. We are awaiting convention data to see if our 
No Red Ink implementation in Advisory has helped with capitalization and punctuation. 
 

Nicholas Cage & set of Butcher’s Crossing 
Mrs. Lea Whitford, Mr. Ervin Carlson, Mrs. Amy Andreas, Mr. Kevin Kicking Woman and Ms. Kari McKay 
took 25 students out to Babb to the movie set of Butcher’s Crossing starring Nicholas Cage, Fred Hecinger 
along with local Native stuntmen Dan Edmo, Clarence Gilham, Jr., Casey Bird, Buck Lunak, and JC Augare. 
Students were able to see the many jobs that are affiliated with a movie set. BHS and BNAS gave gifts 



to the crew and an honor and thank you song were sung. The students were unable to take their phones 
with them for the visit and all needed to have a COVID test prior to arrival. The crew in charge of 
visitors was very impressed BHS/BPS had the capability of providing COVID tests and results on a short 
notice. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Lights on After Dark Math Department brochure 
Our Math Team created a brochure to introduce the team and explain their programs. They walked 
through the long line and handed them out to families. 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1T3Is9fOWM3RUox1BS8m64fq3Ko5YWNYr05JSLScWBAI/edit#slid
e=id.p 

 



Jostens 
Seniors were able to order their senior announcements, jewelry, souvenirs in October. They had a down 
payment and were able to take their souvenir items. Wearing gear with 2022 has made graduation more 
real, more achievable, more excitement and of course a little stress. Names for diplomas have been 
submitted and the announcements are being finalized! Very exciting! 
 

Diabetes Screening 
BHS hosted Diabetes screening for students with permission forms. All students had heights and weights 
documented. To ensure all students were seen, we used ELA time. The transition was smooth. We 
appreciate all the entities who helped to bring this to BHS students. 
 

School Board Student Presentations 
BHS students presented to the board last week about Art, Singing, Community Service, Academic and 
Cultural Knowledge. They did a great job using their communication skills. BHS is certainly proud of our 
students and their skills! 

 
 

 
 
 

We encourage you to see and acknowledge the positives we have going on here at BHS! 
  


